

May 16, 2019

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your continued support of Tohoku University.

We are pleased to update you about the recent activities of the "Tohoku Forum for Creativity", the first international visitor research institute in Japan. The principle events of the Forum are held in the context of "Thematic programs", which consist of a number of international symposia and workshops all related to a central theme.

We are now accepting program proposals for the 2021 academic year, and for your convenience, we have included a poster advertising this fact. In addition, we have also included the posters for the 2019 Thematic programs and Junior Research program in order to provide you with additional information about our activities.

We hope you will find them both useful and informative.

I am looking forward to working with you in the future on collaborative activities.

Yours sincerely,

Tadahiro HAYASAKA Director of the Tohoku Forum for Creativity Executive Vice President, Research and Scientific Affairs Tohoku University



Tohoku Forum for Creativity, Tohoku University 2-1-1, Katahira Aoba-ku Sendai 980-8577 JAPAN

URL: http://www.tfc.tohoku.ac.jp/ Tel: +81-(0)22-217-6091 Fax: +81-(0)22-217-6293